
  

  

   

Save the Date! 

Bulldogs Rugby 
MONTHLY NEWSLETTER 

Bulldogs in the CIS 
Congratulations to Cindy Nelles for 
being selected as a Top Eight 
Academic All-Canadian for the 
2015-2016 season. The award goes 
to CIS student-athletes for 
maintaining an average of 80% or 
higher while competing for a 
university team.  

Sara Svoboda was named the 
Russell Division MVP as well as an 
OUA All-Star. Sara had six tires and 
10 conversions during the regular 
season for the McMaster Marauders. 
Katie Svoboda was also named an 
OUA All-Star for the 2016 season. 
Jess Hercus, of the Trent Excalibur, 
was named an OUA All-Star 
finishing with three tries and a 
conversion. 

Good luck to Sara Svoboda, Katie 
Svoboda, and Emily Babcock who 
will compete at the CIS Women’s 
Rugby Championship in Victoria, 
B.C. from November 3-6.  

Junior Banquet 
The junior banquet will take place on Thursday, November 17 at 6:00 pm 
at the Masonic Hall. The cost is $10 per player, payable at the door (cash 
only). The deadline to RSVP is Tuesday, November 8. There will be 
dinner, awards, and a slideshow. Door prizes will include warm up shirts, 
hoodies, a rugby ball, and free dues for next season! We will also have 
various merchandise items for sale throughout the night (cash only). 
Parents are invited to the awards portion of the night beginning at 7:00 pm 
(no cost). 

AGM 
November 10 

Karaoke 
November 26 
8:00 pm at the Red 
Lion Pub. 

19+ event. 

Mo Awards 
November 30 
8:00 pm at the Red 
Lion Pub. 

Prizes to be 
announced. 
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7:00 pm at the 
Wellness Centre 
(training room, 
upstairs).  

Senior Banquet 
 

The senior banquet will take place 
on Saturday, December 17 at 
Capers Restaurant. The deadline to 
RSVP is Friday, December 2. 
Online RSVP to be sent out soon!  

Movember 
The Bulldogs are participating in Movember to raise awareness for men’s 
health. You can sign up online at www.movember.com and join the 
“Belleville Bulldogs” team. Each participant will receive a t-shirt with 

their online registration and a donation of $20.00.  

  


